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Brown, Shelley

To: Dean, Lindsay
Subject: RE: Drainage board

From: Jill Kennedy    
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 4:25 PM 
To: Tuzlova, Tanya <ttuzlova@essex.ca> 
Subject: Drainage board 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Drainage Board Department   
  
  
709 County Rd. 50 W. 
 Jill and Ron Kennedy  
  
We appeal the decision to fix  the drainage due to cost and if you would please reconsider your choice and take another assessment. What about bringing a vac 
truck to suck out the storm drains which are full of debris and fixing the  fixing the beach pipe 
  
  
  
                                   Thank you  
                                         Jill and Ron Kennedy 
  
Sent from my iPhone 
 




